

482 Aug. 29, 1979

~~1~~ 1

Dear Sir:

I am writing to say I do not want +mi to sent any of those Jasses, and that I do not want Unit one or Unit two to ever open up again.

I live 7 miles from +mi. I have 3 children, ages 4, 7, & 16 and I resent it that a f. face like that, takes the cheap, unsafe way of doing things, and not caring about my child's life. You can not put a price tag on a child's life.

I left ~~in~~ March for 12 days and went to my mother's 59 miles away.

Both Professor Stengles and Kaku have said, the gov. they (+mi) tells us that will not harm us, will get into the food, water, will stay around for 10 years, and in a cause career.

2

It will even go through a gas mask!!

There are at least 72 families that have moved away because of TOMI, and I know of several friends, who are planning to do the same thing, especially if they vent those gasses and put ~~it~~ <sup>it</sup> ~~unit~~ <sup>unit</sup> one on line again.

I know, I will leave for those 51 days whenever I get a date and will put my children into another school.

This is against human rights.

The people should definitely have a right to a public hearing before you give them permission to vent those gasses.

Think of our children and even yours, if the world should hear your song, give our kids a chance - please,  
I have lived in Puttifer

3

(10 miles from Hwy), for 17 years and I always loved it. But, if my husband got a transfer to a non-nuclear state, I would be packed in a dump, and, believe me, no one loves their home more than I do.

I have 147 signatures so far from people in my area, who wrote +Mi closed folder,

Even our National Guard will not come in and help. Blue, Ca, still has no evacuation plan.

I have written 19 letters, attended several meetings, went to a rally, made phone calls.

This involves my child's life & I will fight this tooth & nail.

+Mi may have big oil corp. behind it, with lots of money - but this is the first time, they have tangled with mothers fighting for their children.



4

life.

we will unite and fight  
and we will win!!

Another thing that bothers  
me is, +Mi says they will tell  
the public ahead of time, and also  
will not rent those gasses until  
Spring. But Kabu said, they  
will do it in ~~the~~ ~~spring~~ Sept.  
and will not tell us.

they ~~say~~ <sup>say</sup> that, I know I've been  
told, need your permission. But,  
they have been known to do things  
without permission, or have another  
"accident". Oops, we didn't mean  
to rent that - oh well, the  
public will never know.

And when our children  
develop career in 10 years, +Mi  
will insist its from the radiations  
of an colored TV set or the air.

I hope when you are  
considering giving them permission  
to rent that gas or open back

5

up, that you picture your child  
a grandchild's face in your  
mind. But yourself in our  
place.

Please do not ~~wait~~ wait  
until one of these plants kill  
45,000 people and then decide  
that it would be a good idea  
to shut them down.

Now it's just a  
matter of time until one of these  
plants has a meltdown.

Another problem - where  
are they going to put all of the  
waste from these plants? There  
are only 3 states that take this  
waste, and eventually they will  
not have room for it.

Instead of the govern-  
ment spending thousands of dollars  
to push that silver dollar, that  
no one wants, let them apply  
that money towards solar heat.  
I am not alone in

6

my feelings, there are many of us.  
God willing, we will  
win this battle.

Thank you. Please  
give us a fair chance.

Sincerely yours,  
Kathy Herbert (no  
relation  
to +71)

625 Carlson Ave,  
Harrisburg, Pa.  
17111

1-564-5589